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7.1. NAMING OF THE MOORE MUSHROOM LAB AT LAKESHORE CAMPUS URBAN FARM CENTER

Pursuant to Board Policy 916 – Use of Grants or Gifts from External Sources and the Naming of 
College Facilities and Property, the naming of functional facilities and property is under the 
sole authority of the Board. 

The Foundation received a donation of $250,000.00 and a request to name the Mushroom Lab 
space of the Lakeshore Campus Urban Farm Center in honor of David and Diana Moore. This 
donation is consistent with Board Policy 916 and the guidelines for naming of functional 
facilities and property. 

Diana and David Moore are long-time residents of Lake County. As the founders of Woodland 
Foods, a local business, they have an appreciation for the intersection of food and education 
motivating them to support the Urban Farm Center, which aligns with their dedication to food 
and learning.

The Mushroom Lab is a 200-square-foot lab in the Urban Farm Center’s controlled 
environment production space that will focus on the cultivation of various mushrooms to be 
sold in the Urban Farm Center’s retail space.

Recommendation:  Approve the naming of “Moore Mushroom Lab” at the Lakeshore Campus 
Urban Farm Center in accordance with the terms of the Gift Agreement.


